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THE LORD'S DAY 
December 22, 2024 

 
All Christmas Music Service - Sunday, December 22, 2024 @ 9:30 AM 

Greetings 

Barry Stottlemyer - “A Christmas Song” vocal/guitar 

Lorena Davis, Latasha Johnson & family children - “Go Tell It On The Mountain” vocals/guitar 

Danielle Palmer - “Giving My Heart To Jesus” (by Pint Size Praise) vocal/track 

Tim McCarty - “Joseph’s Song” vocal 

Caitlin Horner - “Christmas Medley” violin 

Angie Peloquin - “O Holy Night” vocal/track 

Congregational Hymn - “How Great Our Joy!” (#144) 

Handbell Choir - “The First Noel” 
 
Isabel & Rachel Thompson - “Away In A Manger”  
           piano duet 
 
Micah Ressler, Malachi Gour, Jim Bradshears - “Carol of the             
      Bells” 3 guitar melody 

Latasha Johnson - “It Came Upon A Midnight Clear” piano 

Dean Fulton - “The Water Is Alive” (by Petra) vocal/guitar  

Karyn Murray - “What Child Is This” vocal 

Grace Thompson - “The First Noel” piano 

Congregational Hymn - “Good Christian Men, Rejoice” (#151) 

Handbell Choir - “O Come All Ye Faithful” 

Abby & Emma Burkett - “Christmastime Is Here” (by Vince Guaraldi) flute/piano 

Teresa Rhoads - “That Beautiful Name” vocal/piano 

Micah Ressler - “O Holy Night” guitar 

Sallieanne Bowman & Rachel Thompson - “Once Upon” (by Sovereign Grace Music) vocals/piano 

Diana Gruver & Barry Stottlemyer - “You Came Down” (by Jill Phillips & Andy Gullahorn) vocals/guitar 

Closing Prayer 



Tue., Dec. 31 will be our annual NEW YEARS EVE 
CELEBRATION.  Plan to participate!  Holy Communion.  6:00 
pm. 

 

Our sympathies and prayers to the 
family of Donna Weiser, who went 
to be with her Heavenly Father on 
12/13.  Donna attended OUB for 
many years until her health 
declined.  Her daughters are Chris 
Havens and Melissa Elliott. 
 
Pastor:   

David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm  
office@greencastleub.org 
(717) 597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs. 
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org 
(301) 842-7573 
Prayer Group: 
Deb Cline  
debandmaude@yahoo.com 
  

The 2025 Altar Flower Sign-
up Sheets are on the upper 
lobby table.  We will be using 
Living Well Florist, 

Greencastle. The cost is $37.50 for two 
vases, and you will be billed directly.  
Please write legibly and include your 
message and who is to be billed. 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Cindy Rawley Lori Clopper Family 

2nd Nursery Combined service Combined Service 

Acolyte Carter Wagaman 
 

Lydia Gruver 1st 
Ben Garrett 2nd 

Prelude Latasha Johnson David Rawley 

Greeters 
 

Paul Lehman & Dolan 
Starr 

 
Ed & Trudy Norris 

Last Week… 12/15/24 

Attendance 238 

General $10,616.68 
Missions $3,53650 

Building Fund $6,699.50 
Sunday School $127.00 



 
    
The Altar Flowers are in memory of 
          Joyce Wildeson 
    From Mark & Tracey Burkett 
 
 
 

Hi!  My name is Carletta Moats and I am the new Secret 
Sister coordinator.  The new secret sister years starts on 
Jan 5, 2025.  There are secret sister forms on the table in 
the upper lobby.  If you are interested in being a Secret 
Sister, please fill out the form and put them in my mailbox 

(C-15).  Forms need turned in by Dec 29.  If you have any questions, my email 
address is snope2@comcast.net.  If you want to meet new ladies in our church, 
this is a fun way to do it, and it is a blessing to know that someone is praying 
for you through the year. 

 
THE OTHER WISE MAN 
December 22 & 24, 2024 

6:00 p.m. 
Candlelight service closing 

 
 
Did you notice the beautiful stained-glass sign hanging in the vestibule?  
This was taken from the original Otterbein church building (Washington St) 
and has finally found a suitable place here on Leitersburg St.  Many thanks 
to Geremie Akers and Ben Stoops for mounting it? 
 
Otterbein Handbell choir is interested in expanding. We invite 
those of you who can read simple music  notation and rhythms 
to join us. If you have an interest and or have questions, please 
talk to any one of the current handbells members. You can also 
send an email to John Piper of your interest in the handbell choir . 
jrppsuobx@gmail.com. 

mailto:jrppsuobx@gmail.com

